

New River Chapter

E-Newsletter of July 7, 2022

Take Action

Connect with MOAA

Contact Us

July Chapter Social Meeting:



Alas, it is July ALREADY...where does the time go? The 4th of July festivities are behind us; hope that all enjoyed a safe holiday, but now it's time to again look forward to our regular meeting. This month we're planning to gather at The Tavern and enjoy the camaraderie of fellow veterans at the outdoor seating, shown above! It's our plan to come early to be seated together. Please invite any others you know that are in the field of membership, or just persons you know would enjoy the company of our New River Chapter members in a social setting!

Hope to see you @ 4:00 PM on July 14th at The Tavern!

Military Officers Association of America



More information

GO BACK TO TOP